Zimbra ad_hall@cityofalachua.org

RE: Savannah Station Ph 2 Prelim Plat Phasing Adjustment

From : Daniel Young <DanielY@chw-inc.com> Tue, Jul 23, 2019 02:02 PM
Subject : RE: Savannah Station Ph 2 Prelim Plat Phasing Adjustment
To : Adam Hall <ad_hall@cityofalachua.org>
Cc : Jessica Junkin <Jessical@chw-inc.com>

Adam, See below.

Narrative: Savannah Station seeks a minor revision to its phasing plan shown on the preliminary plat . The minor revision is to
facilitation more accurate phasing and construction to best suit market conditions and local market absorption. This request
presents no changes to the subdivision’s design, construction, and implementation and is fully compliant with the underlying
adopted Land Use and Zoning.

Correct Phase 2A-1 would go to existing Phase 1 Stormwater pond.

Thank you,

DANIEL YOUNG, P.E., LEED A.P.
Director of Engineering, Land Development
t: (386) 518-5169 | ¢: (352) 538-6196

e: daniely@chw-inc.com

w: www.chw-inc.com



